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Subject Please conserve telephone system usage.

In anticipation of possibly overloading the campus telephone system
and external carriers, I am asking for your cooperation in conserving
the use of the telephone system. By keeping the number of calls to a
minimum and brief, you help make important resources available to our
hospital in their efforts to help those that were injured in the
tragic events of today.

Thanks for your anticipated cooperation.

Richard W. Reeder
CIO
University at Stony Brook, State University of New York
631-632-9085 Voice
631-632-2160 FAX




